
Hello,  
 
I am an Oregon resident, and I ask that you please support SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contests in our 
state!  
 
Killing for fun: I can't imagine any ethical, compassionate or thinking person finding legitimacy in a 
"killing contest". Just typing the words seem uncomfortable and extremely concerning.  
 
A killing contest of ANYTHING is something we all should scrutinize with the most discerning criticisms as 
a society.  
 
Please support SB 732-2...stop the killing contests.  
 
Yes SB 723-2!  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Jenny Siebert 
Newport OR 
 


